
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 11/7/2024 12:43:54 AM

First name: DAVID D

Last name: Hunter

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: This Preliminary Need to Change Draft need to go back to the drawing board and put back in the

goods of public use and access. The forest management plan needs to have proper forest management of

harvesting and actual management of the lands, having open roads to allow public usage to recreate and harvest

forest products. This environment plan is utter UN agenda American Marxism and needs to be stopped. Years of

following the climate change agenda is not proper forest management but UN agenda. It is time to go back to

ways of old like 40 years ago and have open forests managed for the taxpayer's best use = forest management

like timber harvests, use of the lands for harvesting foods and animals, proper forest fire management not just

letting the lands burn. As a forester and having worked for the USFS 1978-1992 I have watched the destruction

of proper forest management. Fought wildland fire 1978-2004 leading crews and have watched the government

become political about fires and not putting the fires out or managing the lands. These are the taxpayer's lands,

not the government "King" lands. It is time the planners put "We the People" back into the management of these

lands. We need the roads open; people are allowed to travel "our" lands. We need the planners to actually listen

to "We the People" and not just plan what is best for us peons.  Forest access should be for all of us and not

infringed upon by excessive government desires. Please listen to the people who want a voice at the table.

Forest Access must be available for all and especially the folks who live in the areas. Thank you for your time

and please listen to the people who own the lands.


